
Dear Member Association, 

 

Following recent discussion with our member GCSAA, we are pleased to inform 

you that GCSAA have kindly offered a selection of online education 

opportunities to all FEGGA Member Associations. 

 

With the global impact that the COVID 19 is having on all of us, online 

education is a great way of providing good education opportunities to your 

members, and thank GCSAA for sharing this valuable tool to Greenkeeper 

Associations and supporting the benefits of "ONGOING COLLOBORATION" 

 

Attached are several documents to begin the process of informing your 

membership of access to the series of webinars reset as 'no fee' as part of 

this initiative: 

 

1.      Instructions to access the information (PDF and Word formats) 

2.      List of Webinars with Detailed Descriptions (PDF and Word formats) 

3.      Summary List of Webinars (PDF and Word formats) 

 

The attached documents are in two formats to allow you the flexibility to 

incorporate the information into your communications as you deem 

appropriate. This access will be granted through to the end of July. Also, 

because this is a limited opportunity, the webinars are available 'as is' - 

meaning there is no translation. 

 

Please feel free to ask any questions... 

 

Best regards 

 

Dean 


